
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
DATE:  April 5, 2019      
 
RE: Settlement Agreement with 804 Catherine Street  
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
 
At the February 12, 2019, Tree Commission meeting, the property owner 
agreed to the terms of a settlement agreement requiring the planting of 6” 
of mango trees on the property.  Since the signing of the agreement, the 
property owner has tried to find appropriate sized mango trees.  During the 
course of landscaping the property, issues are occurring with the location of 
buried infrastructure (utility lines, etc).  There is a location on the property 
for one large tree, unfortunately, they can not locate a 6” mango.  Other 
areas on the property are suitable for subcanopy, small root system trees.  
Therefore, the property owner is requesting to be able to plant one mango 
tree approximately 3” diameter and several other small rooted, sub canopy 
type fruit trees on the property. 
     
       : potential location of large tree 










